
It has been wonderful to welcome the children back to  
School and to settle them into their new classes…we  
have missed them! The first two weeks have been focused  
on emotions and social skills and we have found  
that the children have not forgotten how to be Ready,  
Respectful and Safe. Overall, the children are  
thrilled to be back with their friends!  

PSED in Rec/Year1 

This has been our first two weeks in our 

new school and class. We have been getting 

to know each other and making friends.  

We have been learning about the school 

rules  

Ready, Respectful, Safe. 

In Year 2 the children 
have been working in 

teams and reflecting on 
their strengths and 

weaknesses. Lucas has 
even tried eating carrots! 

It is great to be back in school 

and my worries don’t seem to 

be as big as what I thought … 

Rec/Year1 PSHE—What is resilience?  

As a group we discussed the meaning of the word 

resilience. We built a really tall tower. When it fell 

down we suggested having another go and working 

together.  

“I loved designing the elephants 

because I was able to be independent 

and use my own ideas.”  

Lacey-Bleu 

PSHE Year 4 Swarm Class 

We have been using our English unit to 

support our PSHE learning this week. 

We have had daily class discussions 

about all our dojo themes and why it is  

important to aspire to these values, as 

well our responsibility towards each 

other and the world. 

In English we have explored our place 

on earth and in society, thinking about a 

place that is special to us and makes us 

feel happy and safe. We drew pictures 

about these places and wrote poems to 

display our feelings about how we feel 

when we are there. 

‘In PSHE we have been learning about 

nature and taking care of it. I have 

enjoyed making a buzzy bee!’ – 

Maddison 

‘It is important to be independent so we 

can have good jobs when we grow up’ – 

Jorgie 

‘If we work as a team we can help each 

other reach our goals.’ – Ebony-Mae 

Year 2 This week in PSHE we have talked all about how 

our feelings changed throughout lockdown. We discussed 

feeling really happy that school was closed at first, then we 

all began to miss our friends and teachers. 

Can you 

help me to 

find the 

ones like 

During the PSHE and Safety Week, Wisdom class, Year 

6, explored many ways in which they can stay safe both in 

school and at home. The children explored and evidenced 

what it means to be Ready, Respectful and Safe at school 

and when socialising with people in the local community. 

We discussed all the different means of communications 

both online and offline and how we should always ensure 

we know who we are contacting and conduct ourselves 

sensibly. Children identified what actions they would need 

to take if online relationships weren’t safe so that they 

could keep themselves safe. They have also practised their 

own safety in school by using and remembering ‘Hands, 

Face, Space’ when in class and moving around our school. 


